
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT CHIEF OF STAFF FOR INSTALLATION MANAGEMENT

600 ARMY PENTAGON

WASHINGTON, DC 20310-0600

DAIM-ODB May 16, 2018

Mr. John Kieling

Chief, Hazardous Waste Bureau

New Mexico Environment Department

2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303

RE: Final Parcel 3 Groundwater RCRA Facility Investigation Report Extension Request,

Fort Wingate Depot Activity, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Kieling:

The purpose of this letter is to request an extension from May 31, 2018 for the submission

of the Final Parcel 3 Groundwater RCRA Facility Investigation Report for Fort Wingate

Depot Activity, New Mexico. The Army is seeking extension in time under RCRA Permit

Section I.M. due to additional time needed to prepare the document. The Army is

requesting an extension for the Revised Work Plan submittal to December 31, 2018.

If you have questions or require further information, please call me at (505) 721-9770.

Sincerely,

PATTERSON.MAR Digitally signed by
PATTERSON.MARK.C.1229214493

K.C.I 229214493 Date: 2018.05.17 16:37:46-(WOO1

Mark Patterson

BRAC Environmental Coordinator

Fort Wingate Depot Activity
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